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August 31, 2023                                                  File: 5330-20/2023  
 
Dear Resident/Property Owner: 
 
Re: 2023 Capital Works - Paving – Somerset Pedestrian Bridge  
 
As part of the 2023 Capital Works Program, the City of Pitt Meadows will be completing concrete repairs on Somerset 
Pedestrian Bridge (see Attachment “A” for location map). This project is part of the City’s ongoing program to 
improve local infrastructure.  
 
During construction, the bridge will be closed. This is tentatively scheduled for the following dates: 
 
 September 25, 2023 to October 5, 2023________________________________________ 
 
Please note this work is weather dependent and subject to change. Please watch and obey traffic control personnel 
and signs at all times.  
 
Thank you for your patience during construction. If you require any further information on the project please do not 
hesitate to contact the City’s consultant, ISL Engineering at 604-629-2696 or the City of Pitt Meadows at 604-465-
5454. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Katia Robichaud,  
Engineering Technologist 
City of Pitt Meadows 
 
cc: A. Torres, Manager of Engineering & Facilities 
 C. Reimer, Manager of Operations 
 M. Gibson, ISL 
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Attachment “A” 

 

 


